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Index Decomission for the FTSE Bankrupt/Default Index 

The FTSE Bankrupt/Default Index will be decommissioned effective March 31, 2020. As of this date, the index will 

be removed from daily and monthly high yield index and constituent reports, the DV HY index package and the 

Total Rate-of-Return index report. Distribution will also cease for ticker SBHYBKRT. 

 

Please contact us at fi.index@ftserussell.com with any comments or questions. 
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